
From: Brown, Carol A. 
Sent: 1/10/2013 2:59:08 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Goldthrite, Cody (cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch? 

How about 2/22, 2/23, 2/24 or 2/25? 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 2:35 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: Lunch? 

Carol 

One of my new year's resolutions is to spend more time with people I enjoy . . . any chance for lunch 
the next few weeks? 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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